NPO heads to confer in
New Delhi

The annual APO Workshop Meeting of Heads of National Productivity
Organizations (NPOs) for 2005 will be held in New Delhi, 15-17 February.
About 60 delegates are expected to attend the 45th meeting, which will be
hosted by the National Productivity Council of India. The delegates com-
prise Heads of NPOs and agriculture representatives of APO member coun-
tries, observers from nonmember countries and international organizations,
and APO Secretariat staff members.

During the workshop, the delegates will hear the APO Secretary-General’s
statement, evaluate the APO projects implemented in 2004, and do
strategic planning for 2006 and 2007. The workshop is also a time for the
sharing and exchanging of information on how each is dealing with the
challenges faced by their respective national productivity movements. The
report of the workshop meeting will be submitted to the APO Governing
Body for consideration and approval at its own annual meeting in June.
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